
SGA Report- September 28, 2022 
 
Professional Clothing Closet 

● Just crossed over 1,500 orders 
● Received 300 orders last week at our tabling at Driftmier 
● If anyone has any professional clothing they no longer use please consider donating 

 
Fresh Express 

● Grand opening on August 31st 
● Excited to continue to serve students who are food insecure 
● Looking forward to partnering with Greek Life 

 
Beat Week/Student Care and Outreach 

● Working with DAR and SCO for Beat Week giving 
● Specifically to give towards the Sunshine Fund and partnering with other student 

organizations   
 
SGA Executive Alumni Event 

● Planning inaugural SGA executive alumni event on November 4-5 
● Thank you to the President’s Office for providing the lunch and for Yvette Daniels, the 

President of the Alumni Association for speaking at the welcome breakfast 
● Tour new projects such as Black-Diallo-Miller and the new STEM center 
● Excited to create engagement across years of SGA that has never been done before 

 
First Year Programs 

● First years were selected last week 
● Excited to welcome in over 100 new members of UGA ‘26 into SGA  

 
One Time Allocation Fund 

● If anyone asks about how organization can receive funding, SGA allocates one time 
funding for student organizations and you can see more information on our website  


